
 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
31st March 2023 
 

Arrangements for Returning To School on Tuesday 18th April 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Easter holidays are now upon us and I’d like to thank you for your continued support this term. I’d like to again draw 
your attention to the opportunities for students over Easter at Domin8 and Fearless MMA and you can sign up for those 
using the links.  
 

Year 11 Revision 
 
Thank you to all parents of Year 11 students who came along to Year 11 Progress Evening yesterday. It is important 
students are making the most of the Easter break to revise and get ready for exams. We have now published the 
timetables for the Summer exams series which can be used to plan revision schedules. 
 

Uniform and Punctuality Standards 
 
Students return to JQA in full school uniform on Tuesday 18th April for 8.30am. A copy of our clear uniform and 
equipment policy can be found here. 
 
We expect to see smartly-dressed students, ready to shine. 
 
We shouldn’t ever seen an untucked shirt, any banned items 
of uniform worn or students arriving late to a lesson. We 
expect students to wear correct and smart uniform at all 
times and attend school and all lessons on time, making the 
most of opportunities for learning. Our Code of Conduct is 
clear. 
 
If students are unacceptably late to a lesson or arrive after 
the bell after break or lunch, they can expect to receive a 
consequence for that choice. If students’ standard of dress is 
sloppy on the way to or during lessons, they can expect to 
receive a consequence for that choice.  
 
These shared standards will be a clear focus for all staff as we head into the Summer term. We have a clear ambition for 
our students and the high expectations of them, the way they present themselves and make the most of every minute of 
learning will enable them to achieve these ambitions. It starts with the small details. # 
 
We will be re-communicating these expectations to our students again on the first day back and beyond. 
 
Please take some time to read through our latest newsletter over the holidays. 
 
I hope you have a lovely break together and I look forward to seeing all students again for 8.30 on Tuesday 18th April 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 

Mr J Barton – Headteacher 

https://5upcic.coordinate.cloud/project/41394
https://9upcic.coordinate.cloud/project/41288
https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/Timetable-for-Summer-Exams-2023-1.pdf
https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/Timetable-for-Summer-Exams-2023-1.pdf
https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/school-life/uniform-equipment/
https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/school-life/uniform-equipment/
https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/JQA-Code-of-Conduct-2022-23.pdf
https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/JQA-Code-of-Conduct-2022-23.pdf
https://www.corejewelleryquarter.academy/parents-and-carers/newsletters/

